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(DATE)
(ADDRESS Line 1)
(ADDRESS Line 2)
Dear (RECIPIENT NAME):
I'm sending along this short note to let you and your organization know about a new study from the Canadian Institute of Chartered Business Valuators, and a presentation that will be of value to your (CUSTOMERS OR MEMBERS OR GROUP). I've attached the study with this note for your convenience.

We started our research as the economy exited the recession and slowly began recovering. We finished it in late May of 2011. What we learned is important for business owners and/or leaders and the advisors who guide them.

• We learned about the end of forecasting as we know it and how business leaders are coping.

• We learned that the impact of succession will be far wider than simply finding people to buy companies.

• We learned how businesses are looking to rebuild trust by widening their circle of objective advice and due diligence.

My professional association took what we learned by listening to over 200 business leaders and adapted it for a presentation that I'd be pleased to share with your (CUSTOMERS, MEMBERS, GROUP). Based on the feedback we've received, 
Uncertain Value / The Price of Change is of genuine interest to business owners and senior executives in all sectors. We learned business leaders are very interested in how other business leaders are coping with constant change - they appreciate learning they're not alone.

If you're open to a discussion about sharing the value-add of this presentation, let’s connect and agree to a time and place. I can adapt our content for groups of five people or more.

Meantime, thanks for reviewing this note and our study when you get a moment. I'll be in touch to determine if you have questions or wish to organize a presentation.
Regards,

(NAME), CBV


